
From: Kristi Gilbert  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 1:03 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org> 
Cc: douglas bernardin  
Subject: Re: 404 S First 
 
 
Jill:  
 
Thanks so much for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Doug and I are in support of the project if the HDC is in support of the project.   
 
My only "concern" is during construction.  As you pointed out, our property is very close to theirs. I 
would not be surprised if contractors will need to access our yard.  We have no problem with that but 
would just like to ensure that the contractors contact us a head of time.  That being said, I know NONE 
of that is in the purview of the HDC.  ;-) 
 
Thanks and cheers, 
KG 
 
PS  Doug and I have been debating all week.Is the 301 W. William House  as shown below the SAME 
structure that is there today but now faces First?  ;-) 
 

 

Kristi Gilbert 
Cell: (734) 276-2379  
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